
Feb.4, 2021

House Bill 1475

Dear Mr. Chairman, I stand in support of House Bill 1475. I stand with North Dakota Farmers in support of the use of
legacy funds to support agriculture in North Dakota. I think that a beef packing plant supported by legacy funds would
promote agriculture in North dakota.

Sincerely,
Kevin Brokaw


